Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Elliott, Darcel

Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 1:32 PM
To: Lenzi, Chelsea

Subject: FW: HSC Term

From: Andrew Tosh <ajtosh@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 3:17 PM
To: Williams, Das <DWilliams@countyofsb.org>; Elliott, Darcel <deiliott@countyofsb.org>; Francis, James

<jfrancis@co.santa-barbara.ca.us>; Baker, Laurie <lbaker@co.santa-barbara.ca.us>; sscawthon@gmail.com
Subject: HSC Term

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not

«click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

After four years on the human services commission, my term expired on April of this year. I am proud of the
role I have played on the commission. I have participated in multiple rounds of proposal assessments as part of
the allocation committee, as well as leading the public relations committee. It has been rewarding work.

I have decided to not request another term. I would prefer to give another member of the first district the
opportunity to participate in the commission’s important community objectives.

I am happy to remain involved with the commission as necessary to assist with the transition.
I would also like to encourage my replacement be a person of color.

Sincerely,
Andrew Tosh



